


The Department of English, Urdu, Political Science and History, in collaboration with IQAC, 
Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls) organised an intra-college Student's Seminar on 
"Partition of India and Scourge of Migration" on 28th June, 2024.  

The seminar was hosted by Jemima Nasrin, Assistant Professor, Department of English. 
The program started with an introductory speech by Dr Arshia Iqbal, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Urdu. 

Then the students from these departments presented their papers. Safia Khatoon and 
Tarannum Jahan from the Department of History presented their papers on "Women and 
Partition" and "Was India's Partition Inevitable". From the Department of English four 
Students presented their papers- Ismat Jahan on "Struggle of Partition on the Lunatics with 
Focus on Bhishan Singh in the short story Toba Tek Singh", Mahwish Larib on "The Helpless 
Situation of Internally Displaced Women in Prativa Basu's The Marooned", Mahwish Nayab 
on "The Journey Beyond Borders : Refugee's Struggle Post India's Partition", Aatika Ansar on 
"Supporting the Notions of Anti-Partition with a Glimpse of the Tale of Toba Tek Singh". From 
the Department of Urdu, Saniya Hossain presented her paper on "Novel aag ka dariya aur 
taqsim e hind", Muskan parveev on "Alhalal ke aaiyne mein taqsim e hind", Fiza kaniz on 
"Toba taik shingh ka khulasa"  and Sadaf Aslam on "Urdu ghazal aur taqsim e hind".    Two 
students from the Department of Political Science Mariyam Mishkat and Zainab Sultan 
presented their papers on "Partition of India : A Period of Horrifying Mass Migration" and 
"From Home to the Unknown : Migration in the context of India's Partition".  

The moderators for this session were Zarrin Sattar and Dr Arsh-E-Moneer, faculty members 
of the Department of Political Science and Urdu respectively. After the session they gave 
their opinion about all the papers. The program ended with the distribution of certificates.  








